
Stables Lane Park 

November 2020
Friends of Stables Lane Working Group

Sign Design 
Competition



We want a 
“directions” 
sign to our 
new park

Boston Spa Parish Council has recently redeveloped Stables Lane 
Playing Field into a new Community Park.

We want a sign on the High Street to let people know where the 
park is and encourage them to visit. 



Cohens the Chemist 
have agreed to let us 
use their building

We can place a large sign in the bricked-up 
window on the side of the shop right next to 
the Stables Lane road sign.

We need a sign to go into this space that will 
attract people’s attention. 



We want a sign for this archway

Dimensions

Height to top of arch – 2m 15cm
Depth of arch – 30cm

Width of window – 1m 20cm
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2 m

15 cm

1 m 20 cm



Please submit a design

We welcome 
designs from 
anyone

The design must fit 
into the space 
available

As a minimum it 
must direct people 
to Stables Lane Park 
and it must clearly 
indicate how to get 
there

The Friends of 
Stables Lane 
Working Group will 
decide upon the 
selected design and 
recommend this to 
the Parish Council 
for implementation



Send in 
your 
entries

Closing date for entries is 
28th February 2021

You can send digital entries via email 
to clerk@bostonspapc.org.uk

If you would like to post your entry, 
please put it through the letterbox at 
the Village Hall.

If you are a school or organisation 
with many entries, please call us on 
07864 649565 or email 
clerk@bostonspapc.org.uk and we 
will call and collect them.  


